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BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY

ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, Inc.

UPTON, L.1. N.Y. 11973 REFER:

TEL. AREA CODE 516 YAPHANK 4-6262

MEDICAL DEPARTMENT

April 7, 1967

Mr. William A. Bonnet

Area Director

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

P. O. Box 580

Honolulu, Hawaii 96809

Dear Mr. Bonnet:

The annual medical survey of the Marshallese people who

have been exposed to fallout, at 13 years post exposure, was suc-
cessfully completed in March. I would like to thank you for the
splendid support of the Atomic Energy Commission in Honolulu. Your

group contributed a great deal to the success of the surveys. I

would particularly like to express my appreciation to Mr. Neil
Rasmussen for his untiring efforts on our behalf. I appreciated

very much your arranging his visits with me to the Islands in order

to accomplish logistic support. This was most helpful.

You will receive our medical reports on the results of

these surveys when completed.

Most sincerely,
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Robert A. Conard, M. D.
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cc: Messrs. J. E. Reeves - AEC(Las Vegas)
E. L. Van Horn - AEC(Brookhaven)

REPOSITORY Doe/450

COLLECTION Doe/,wv 3

BoxNno, 2AM, ELDH 3
B10- MEO , DR. COWARD

FOLDER 2/4 zavu (2/ /96F

5013433 fossed J¥002


